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Dear Parent/Guardian,                                                                                       19 November 2020 
 
 

UPDATE TO ORIENTATION DAY PLANS 
 
Our team are looking forward to welcoming your child to Orientation Day for the incoming Year 7 
students on Tuesday 1 December 2020.  All students must register in the school hall by 8.50am.  
In light of advice from the Department of Education regarding COVID-safe restrictions, we have 
made the school-based decision to hold a virtual parent information session rather than having 
parents remaining on the school site as previously communicated. This video will be available on 
our website on 1/12/20 and accessible on our school’s facebook and Instagram pages.  
 
We ask that parents/carers bring their child to the gym entrance to register their child by 8.50 am; 
social distancing measures will be in place. 
 
A lunch will be provided for students on the day with a sausage sizzle and drink provided by the 
school. Please ensure that your child brings their recess; however, the school canteen will be 
available on the day.  
 
Students remain at Sarah Redfern High School until 2.30pm where they are required to be collected 
from the gym entrance by a parent/carer. We ask that you please do not arrive on-site prior to 2.30 
pm to avoid congestion with our other students who will be exiting at 2.00 pm.  
 
The first day of attendance for Year 7 students in 2021 is Friday 29 January 2021. On this day, 
students will need to be assembled in the school hall by 9.30am.  Each child must come to school 
in full school uniform and have all necessary equipment required to commence lessons.  
 
If you have any questions or need any further information, please contact our School Enrollment 
Officer Mrs Maria Vella on 9820 1566.   
 
I look forward to welcoming you to Sarah Redfern High school. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Ms Lyndy Clowry 
Principal 

        1 Monaghan St 
  Minto NSW 2566 

        Ph: 9820 1566 
          Fax: 9820 3050 

 


